
 

 

Let’s support our Teachers!! 

CAI Austin Community Service Committee will 
be accepting monetary donations at every CAI 

Austin Meeting and Event until July 2019 to buy 
supplies for the teachers at Pecan Springs 

Elementary. 

 

 

 

 

The Community Service Committee will 
have a table at each event and meeting 
to collect donations.  Donations can also 

be made out to CAI Austin, just write “We Love Teachers” on the check 
memo line. If you have any questions please email Adrian Thompson, 
athompson@ccmcnet.com 


